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Home address: 5207 Davis Road, Waxhaw, NC 28173   Phone: 704-256-9380 
Email: ray_rising@wycliffe.org 
	 	 (We’d love to hear from you.  Keep us posted with changes in address.) 
Financial support: Wycliffe Bible Translators, P.O. Box 628200, Orlando, FL 32862-8200  
		                   (preference for the pension of Ray and Doris Rising). 
Project funding: Ethno Media Associates, P.O. Box 77160, Corona, CA 92877 
		  (Note:for Ethnic Radio) Tax receipted  Online giving: https://ethnoma.org/

Dear praying Friends, 

We are very thankful that we can continue to serve the Lord in our ‘silver years’.  (Of course 
that includes trips to the doctors, prescriptions, eye glasses and hearing aids!)  

Ray’s trip to Bolivia in May went as planned.  
The Baptist church in El Torno has the 
station on the air broadcasting in Spanish and 
Quechua.  They also have a satellite feed from 
Trans World Radio. 

Praise the Lord for skilled Bolivians who 
did much of the hands on work.  Several had 
worked with me when we lived in Santa Cruz 
from 1999- 2007. 

Also preliminary planning meetings were 
held with the Rector/Director of the 
Evangelical University.  They are looking for 
consultant help to move a FM radio station and 
constructing a recording studio for teaching 
students. 

NOW WHAT? 

Ray and Brian Konzelman will be traveling 
to Bolivia on July 26th to give further 
consultation with the Evangelical University 
staff and architect about a new 3 story 
building to include the radio station and 
recording studio.  Brian is a design specialist 
for recording studios. 

PRAY:  That we’ll be able to communicate technical terms from English to Spanish and be 
understood.  The goal is to train students in media which will multiply our efforts. 

Ray plans to visit with friends in Santa Cruz that we have known for 20 years.  One is Mariela 
(age 35) who has fought leukemia for 14 years and recently had part of a lung removed.  She is 
married with 2 children.  Her continued life is a miracle to all of us.

MORE TRAVEL!  Ray is invited to a mission Conference in MEXICO October 5-9.  He will 
fly to Tucson, Arizona and travel by road to Santa Ana, Mexico.  This mission is asking for 
consultant help for several low power radio stations in very remote areas.  Please pray for  
every aspect of this trip. 

WHAT ELSE? J  

Probably in between these travels will be a trip 
to Colombia to help another mission re-establish an 
AM and short wave station where we lived for 20 
years. 

Thank you for your prayers and financial 
support.  We couldn’t do this ministry alone. 

Our ministry account at Ethno Media needs 
help.  The supplies travel and equipment needs 
come from this account.  
We still receive financial support via Wycliffe.  
This goes for our pension and helps in our ministry. 

Serving together,

Ray and Doris Rising



Attaching lIghtening protection Ray & Favio testing transmitter

Securing new tower Mariela & Daniela

Yair & Valeria with adopted Grandpa

Evangelical University - Santa Cruz, Bolivia

Proposed new Media Center

Grandaughter’s High School Graduation


